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The Department  of English actively engages in mentoring students across the Arts, 

Commerce, and Science streams. At the beginning of each academic year, after the 

admission process is completed, students are assigned to teachers for mentoring sessions. 

This task is managed by four full-time faculty members along with an equal number of CHB 

teachers. A structured schedule ensures that mentees meet with their mentors at designated 

times and records of these interactions are meticulously maintained. 

The initial mentoring session is usually conducted midway through the first semester, while 

the follow-up session takes place during the middle of the even semesters. In the 2023-24 

academic year, teachers guided students based on assigned lists, although, in some cases, 

students were allowed to choose mentors based on their comfort and preferences. Sharing 

these lists among faculty members helped in fostering better compatibility between students 

and their mentors. 

These mentoring sessions focus on academic support, emotional well-being, personality 

development, and addressing various social concerns. Students often face challenges such 

as difficulty concentrating on studies, family issues, or environmental distractions, all of 

which are carefully considered by mentors. Teachers provide suggestions to help students 

manage these issues, including lifestyle modifications and active participation in social 

initiatives. They are encouraged to implement these changes, even gradually, to bring about 

noticeable improvements before the next session. Some students experience positive 

transformations, while others show progress over time. 

Additionally, students benefit from improving their communication skills and engaging in 

department-led activities. Participation in such initiatives not only enhances their confidence 

but also provides them with opportunities to showcase their hidden talents, often leading to 

recognition and success in competitions.  

 

Issues pertaining to NEW EDUCATION POLICY-2020 were handled during both the 

interactions.  

 

 







 

 

 

 


